
 

Coming Events 

July 14, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance: 8 board members                                      

Guests:   

Drawing Winner:   
July Birthdays:  Jan Gace 7, Jeremy Kiesewetter, Lary French 14, Kim Rainey 20         

Cooks 

Coming Events: 

 

Today's Meeting:  Our board met at 6:00 Monday, observing social distancing and wearing masks.   

A big Thank You to Linda French for making and donating a new clock for the clubhouse.  Good job, 

Linda.   

With the recent increase in COVID cases, we are not looking to continue any evening dinner meetings for 

the foreseeable future.  Kayde Holton also reported that we cannot book any new building rentals until the 

COVID restrictions are lifted.  

Tom Andert spoke to the people at the Food Bank and they said they need egg cartons.  They get eggs in 

large containers and need smaller cartons for distribution.  So, save your egg cartons for us and we will 

see that they get to the Food Bank.  

Jack gave an update to the situation at Columbia College.  It looks like our contributions to concessions 

and ticket sales will not be needed for the foreseeable future.  We have good communications with the CC 

athletic department, and are as anxious as us to get back to full operations as soon as possible.   

Tom Andert reported that he is due for his last eye surgery on July 20.  Lloyd Viehland is now fully 

recovered from his recent eye surgery.   

We lost club member George Frissell last May.  His friends and associates at Hickman High School are 

setting up a scholarship and memorial on the Hickman campus in George’s memory.  Our board voted to 

make a $250 contribution to this program. 

Peter Warnock is coming down for a visit on August 4-7 and he will be bringing blueberries.  If you are 

wanting blueberries, contact Peter.  Prices will be $30 for a 10 pound box, and $17 for a 5 pound box.  

Peter would like to have the payment up front, so if you want berries, you can contact Peter at 

michaggie@yahoo.com or call him at 573-999-1715.  If you want to mail your check, his address is 1724 

Southgate Drive, Whitehall, MI 49461. 

Today's Program:  There was no program 

Upcoming Programs: 
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